
Edinburgh IT company launches
support division
Ladarnas, one of Edinburgh’s most successful IT companies, has
launched a new, dedicated IT support division, Rebooted.

Ladarnas,  which  was  established  in  2007,  has  increased
turnover by more than 40% in the last year and has also
doubled its client base in the same period. The company has
grown to employ six full time staff, as well as a number of
freelancers and associates.

Rebooted has been launched to specialise in offering ‘managed’
support  services  to  small  to  medium  sized  businesses  in
Edinburgh, Glasgow and across other parts of central Scotland.

Rebooted will offer a ‘health-check’ service, to test, measure
and ensure that clients’ systems are the best fit for the
requirements of their business. This includes a systems check,
security  review,  policy  advice  and  a  full  report,  with
individual recommendations.

Rebooted will also focus on keeping clients’ IT systems up to
date and secure, by monitoring networks around the clock,
detecting and eliminating potential problems before they can
affect systems.

Managing director, Neil Ballantyne said: “Our belief is that,
as with most things, prevention is far better than cure. Our
systems predict and prevent IT problems, which can save our
clients time and money.”

He added: “Rebooted will bring the benefits of a ‘corporate’
IT service to small businesses. We’re anticipating a number of
enquiries and expect demand to be high.”
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